
RADIO STATION

WONG
SECOND FLOOR  MEDICAL CENTER BUILDING 0 PHONE 2640

ONEIDA  NEW YORK

October 4, 1956

Dear Kermit,

This letter is to verify that you did pick up our program(Equip-

ment) test on the following date and time. September 22, 1956.

Between the haours of 3:06 AM to 3:33 AM E.D.S.T.

CALL LETTERS, "WONG"
POWER 1000 Watts
Frequency 1600 K C

I am sorry that I couldn't answer this letter sooner but the

station has kept me so busy that I haven't had time to answer

any of the letters from you boys. We are on the air now with

our regular broadcasting and everything seems to going along

fine and the equipment is operating very well. We have all Gates

Radio equipment, Gates Transmitter, BC -1J HI-WATTER.

Thanks again.

Sincerely yours,

e Lincoln, Ch. Engineer


